












THE PANTHER PROWL  

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 
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It has been a very busy 
week at Bennet 
Elementary. Next week 
the 5th grade Student 
Council members will be 
sharing information about 

our Caring Project, and how Bennet 
Elementary can come together to show 
caring and kindness to others. This year, the 
Student Council chose to fundraise money 
for the Bennet Ambulance Fund. Look for a 
note coming home next week with more 
information. 
  
A special thank you to the Bennet Boosters 
for providing supper for the staff during 
parent teacher conferences on Tuesday 
evening. The staff really appreciated the 
sandwiches and desserts during the 
evening. 
 
Please remind your child to look through 
the Lost and Found for items they may be 
missing. 
 
Remember there will be NO school 
tomorrow, Friday, February 10th. 
 
If at any time, you have questions or 
concerns about school, please call me at 
402.782.3535 or email at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and 
have a wonderful weekend.  
Linde Walter 

 

 

Boosters are joining the 

BAND app. Please 

download the app and 

search for Bennet 

Elementary Boosters.  

 

Bennet Boosters will be selling flowers 

again this spring. Be looking for the 

brochure coming home on March 20th. 

 

Bennet Boosters are putting together a 

2022-23 yearbook. Order forms will be 

coming home soon.  

 

The Book Fair will be Thursday, March 

2nd from 5:00-7:00 PM at Bennet 

Elementary. More information will be 

coming home next week. 

 

Valentine’s Parties 

Valentine’s parties will be 

Tuesday, February 14th at 

2:15. Students may bring 

prepackaged, store 

bought candy/items and 

Valentine cards to school, and these will 

be distributed to all students in the 

class. 

More information from your child’s 

teacher was sent home this week. 
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Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 14th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for 

more information coming soon 

regarding specifics for the day. Please 

contact the school office to register your 

child for KDG for the fall of 2023. 

 

 

Music News 
Bennet Singers & Band Students 

 Look for information 

regarding the 

Malcolm Music 

Concert that will be 

coming home soon. 

Details are being finalized for our 

5th grade students. 

 

 

February 

-13th BOE Meeting at PHS 

-14th Valentine Parties at 2:15 PM 

-22nd No School Teacher In-Service 

March 

-3rd No Scool 

-10th No School 

 

Thank you for all 

your support! 

Accelerated Reader 
Just a reminder that the 

Accelerated Reader (AR) program 

is open for first-sixth grade 

students to take tests from home 

24 hours a day. The following link 

can be used to access the AR. 
 

https://global-zone53.renaissance-

go.com/welcomeportal/334102 
 

Fall 2023 Preschool 
Enrollment 

 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool for the fall of 

2023.  Please call the office to place your 

child’s name on the list. 

 

Congratulations to Walter Sittner, Derek 

Bruss and Willa Oetjen on The Bennet 

Elementary Yearbook Contest. These 

three were the finalists and their 

artwork will be displayed in the yearbook. 

 
 

https://global-zone53.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/334102
https://global-zone53.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/334102


Palmyra High School Prom Fundraiser

February 22, 2023 from 04:00 PM - 09:00 PM

5810 S. 58th St., Lincoln, NE 68516
+1 402-413-1996



Prom Parking Fundraiser 

The Junior Class is sponsoring a parking raffle. If you drive, this is your 
chance to park right by the door in the west stalls (the superintendent's 
office). Every Friday, we will draw 2 tickets from the bucket. The 2 winners 
will then have “prom” parking for the following week.  

You may purchase an individual ticket for $2 or 3 tickets for $5. 

When you win, Mr. Kotik or Ms. Ferretti will meet you at the west doors to 
let you in each day. Times will be coordinated with each winner. 

 





 

Purchase by March 31st, 

please.   



Do something kind and  
unexpected for someone else.



2022-2023 KINDNESSCALENDAR FORSCHOOLS
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Visit www.randomactsofkindness.org formore kindness ideas. ©The RandomActs of Kindness Foundation
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Leave positive
notes on the
shelves of a
grocery store.

Follow The Random
Acts of Kindness
Foundation on social
media for RAKDay
activities and
resources

Encourage your family
members to become a
RAKtivist at
randomactsofkindness.org

Take the day to
dowhatever
YOUwant.

Stay after class to
help a teacher clean
the classroom.

Give an envelope
containing a gift card
to a tea/coffee shop to
a teacher with a note
inviting them to take
some relaxing time.

Ask your family about
their “highs and lows”
for the day during a
family dinner.

Post a happy
dance on social
media tomake
others smile.

Take time for yourself
when overwhelmed.
Take awalk and get a
glass of water.

Today, remember how
proud youwere of
something you did as a
child and do it again!

Share positive
thoughts with
a teacher.

Wish the first
person you see
an amazing day.

Send a thank you
email to a colleague
or supervisor.

Instead of asking how
someone is doing, ask
about something good
that’s happened since
the last time youmet.

Write a letter or
card andmail it to
someonewho isn’t
expecting it.

Volunteer to read to
a younger student.

Eat lunchwith
someone new.

“Shower” a
classmatewith
an “torrent” of
kindness today.

Take $5 or five $1
dollar bills and get out
in your community and
seewhat
opportunities present
themselves.

Pass on your
favorite books.

Leave a note of
gratitude for your
mail carrier.

Introduce yourself to
someone you haven’t
met at your school.

Do something
extra kind today!

Send a text to let
someone know you’re
thinking of them.

Practice
empathywith a
familymember.

Relax and do
something
you enjoy.

Plant a local
pollinator
friendly plant
or flower.

Handwrite a note
thanking an elder
for their impact on
your life.
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